
   

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 

Prom  

Prom will be on the 12th of July at 4pm and will be 

held at Barnsley Academy. We are asking for £5 

donation from all parents so that we can organise 

a delicious buffet for our Y6’s. Pupils will be allowed 

to leave school at 1pm on this day to give them 

time to get spruced up! 

 

Karaoke night 

We are organising a karaoke night on Tuesday 11th 

of June at 4pm. Pupils can come in their pyjamas 

and will enjoy some sensational singing and a 

takeaway with their friends! We would appreciate a 

donation of £5 for the evening.  

 

 

Leavers performance 

Our leavers performance will be on the 3rd of July. 

We welcome the parents and guardians of all Y6 

parents to attend and celebrate their many 

wonderful years at Bank End Primary Academy. 

More information to follow! 

 

 

Last day  

Please can all Y6 pupils bring an extra t-shirt to 

school on the last day of term -19th of July. They 

will have the opportunity to get their T-shirts signed 

by their friends and teachers on the last day of 

school.   

 

 

Kingswood 

Our residential to Kingswood Adventure Park will be 

from the 5th of June  to 7th of June.  

 

 

Sports afternoon 

On the 25th of June, Mr Wood will be organising a 

sports afternoon with a special surprise! 

 

 

 

Transition 

Barnsley Academy is holding a two-day transition 

from 16th-17th July.  

 

 


